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20th July 2020 

Junior Tough Guy and Gal Challenge - Friday 11th September 

With the success of last year, we have booked a total of ​70 spaces for the Junior Tough Guy and Gal                     
Challenge! The event will take place at Ngaruawahia Christian Camp on Friday, the 11th of September. This                 
is an off-road fun event where children can run an obstacle course through the mud. Children are                 
encouraged to dress in old clothes or even costumes and could get together with friends to decide and                  
design what to wear. ​It is important that children are able to change themselves without assistance​. More                 
information will come home closer to the date. 

Because this event was so popular last year, ​places will be given to the first 70 students who have                   
registered and paid.  

The cost of the event is $30 per student.  The school will pay the cost of transport by bus. 

Online payments can be made through the Kindo shop ​(​www.mykindo.co.nz​) ​OR place cash or cheque in an                 
old envelope with the completed slip below and return it to the Frog Box at the Smiley Face Window by                    
Friday 21st of August. If you pay through Kindo, you do not need to return this slip. Once again, please                    
remember there is a limited number of students that we can take and also remember there are no refunds                   
once your registration is accepted.  

If you have any questions or queries, feel free to contact Katie McLean on the contact details below. 

Katie McLean | ​kmclean@kns.ac.nz David Hannah |​dhannah@kns.ac.nz   
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PERMISSION AND PAYMENT slip ​Junior Tough Guy and Gal Challenge 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY and deliver to the Frog Box at the Smiley Window 

 before Friday 21st of August 
 
I give permission​ for my child   ______________________________________ Rm ____ 
to participate in the Junior Tough Guy and Gal Challenge at Ngaruawahia Christian Camp on Friday the 11th                  
September 
 
$30 enclosed / paid by eftpos 
 
Name and signature of  parent/caregiver: _____________________________ 
  
Parent/caregiver contact telephone: _____________________________ 
 
Parent/caregiver email address:              _____________________________ 
  

Room 
Number 

Year 
Level 

Surname First Name DOB Gender 

  
  
  
  

         

 
 

http://bit.ly/2dr3eZ6
http://www.kindo.co.nz/
mailto:kmclean@kns.ac.nz
mailto:dhannah@kns.ac.nz
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